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Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1 2 3

4

Sun AM 1st Worship
9:00am - 9:40am

Sun AM Bible Class
9:50am - 10:30am

Sun AM 2nd
Worship
10:40am - 11:40am

2019 Fall Gospel
Meeting
7:00pm - 8:00pm
We hope you'll make
plans to join us April
4-7 as brother Mike
Webb from
Jonesboro, AR brings
us lessons from God's
Word! Brother Webb
has been with us
before and it's always
encouraging and
strengthening to hear
him preach from the
Word of God. Make
plans to join us and
we know you'll be
further equipped in
your walk with God!

5

2019 Fall Gospel
Meeting
7:00pm - 8:00pm
We hope you'll make
plans to join us April
4-7 as brother Mike
Webb from
Jonesboro, AR brings
us lessons from God's
Word! Brother Webb
has been with us
before and it's always
encouraging and
strengthening to hear
him preach from the
Word of God. Make
plans to join us and
we know you'll be
further equipped in
your walk with God!
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2019 Fall Gospel
Meeting
7:00pm - 8:00pm
We hope you'll make
plans to join us April
4-7 as brother Mike
Webb from
Jonesboro, AR brings
us lessons from God's
Word! Brother Webb
has been with us
before and it's always
encouraging and
strengthening to hear
him preach from the
Word of God. Make
plans to join us and
we know you'll be
further equipped in
your walk with God!

7

Wed Bible Study
7:00pm - 8:00pm

2019 Fall Gospel
Meeting
7:00pm - 8:00pm
We hope you'll make
plans to join us April
4-7 as brother Mike
Webb from
Jonesboro, AR brings
us lessons from God's
Word! Brother Webb
has been with us
before and it's always
encouraging and
strengthening to hear
him preach from the
Word of God. Make
plans to join us and
we know you'll be
further equipped in
your walk with God!
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Sun AM 1st Worship
9:00am - 9:40am

Sun AM Bible Class
9:50am - 10:30am

Sun AM 2nd
Worship
10:40am - 11:40am

12 13 14

Wed Bible Study
7:00pm - 8:00pm

15 16 17

18

Sun AM 1st Worship
9:00am - 9:40am

Sun AM Bible Class
9:50am - 10:30am

Sun AM 2nd
Worship
10:40am - 11:40am

19 20 21

Wed Bible Study
7:00pm - 8:00pm

22 23 24
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25

Sun AM 1st Worship
9:00am - 9:40am

Sun AM Bible Class
9:50am - 10:30am

Sun AM 2nd
Worship
10:40am - 11:40am

26 27 28

Wed Bible Study
7:00pm - 8:00pm

29 30 31

Category Key
Gospel Meetings

Worship Assemblies
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